
Club Managers Message 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are very excited to announce our 27 holes are back open and operational.  We 

have completed our government required rectification works and our now also 

completing our normal agronomics in order to give you our best golf course possible 

this fall.  In addition to these works, you will notice our bunker renovations 

continuing on the middle nine on holes 10, 13, 15, 16, 17 and 18 as well as 25 on the 

back nine.  We are working hard on the clean up as well as returning the landscape 

back to its original condition.  We look forward to you enjoying having your full 27 

holes open for play. 

 

Please mark your calendar for September 23
rd

 as we will host a full day of great 

golf, great food and prizes in a “Welcome Back 27 Holes-Celebration Golf 

Tournament”. Please look for event details to come. 

 

Our outside food operation continues to improve with our expanding menu of hot 

fresh grilled items prepared for you while you wait.  In addition to our hot dogs and 

hamburgers, we have now also added a selection of fajita tacos, grilled hot 

sandwiches and freshly made cold salad sandwiches. 

 

We look forward to a great fall and to seeing you at the club. 

 

With Best Regards 

Tim 


